The Daily Review

116 WEST WINTON AVENUE, HAYWARD, CALIFORNIA, 94544 P.O. BOX 3127, PHONES 783-6111 — 351-6210

Dec. 31, 1973

Mr. Santiago Garza,

Course Coordinator

Chabot College

25555 Hesperian Blvd.

Hayward, Calif. 94544

Dear Mr. Garza:

This letter is in support of Richard Shorman's application for a teaching credential through Chabot College, Hayward.

Mr. Shorman has been employed by The Daily Review as house chess editor for more than six years, producing weekly chess columns for The Daily Review (and sister publications in Fremont and Livermore) since August, 1967.

Further information regarding Mr. Shorman's qualifications and experience in this capacity may be obtained, if needed, by contacting Bob Lira, 783-6111, Editorial Dept.

Sincerely yours,

Bob Lira,

Sunday Editor,

The Daily Review